
Questions? Please contact Lori Ponton Rodriguez at (415) 575-0777, ext. 304, or lori@afm6.org.. 

2023 MUSICIANS UNION LOCAL 6 GENERAL ELECTION
October 1, 2023

Dear Local 6 Member,

The 2023 Musicians Union Local 6 General Election is being conducted by secret paper-ballot, through the BallotPoint 
Election Services voting system. To vote, follow the instructions shown below.

Ballots will be picked up at the US Post Office, 4550 SW Betts Ave, Beaverton, OR 97005-2869 at 10:30 am PT on 
October 26, 2023. No ballots received after that time will be counted. 

VOTING INSTRUCTIONS
1.	 On the enclosed ballot, completely fill in the circles next to your selections, preferably with a black permanent 

marker; black or blue ink pens are acceptable. Do not use pencil.

		  - Marks made outside the    circles may invalidate your entire ballot. 
	 - A signature on your ballot will invalidate your entire ballot. 
	 - Marking more than the indicated maximum number of selections will invalidate your answer(s) to that question.

2.	 Place your marked ballot inside the enclosed SECRET BALLOT ENVELOPE and seal the envelope.

3.	 Place the SECRET BALLOT ENVELOPE into the enclosed RETURN ENVELOPE; seal the RETURN ENVELOPE. 
	 - Do not use the RETURN ENVELOPE for any purpose other than voting. 
	 - DO NOT ENCLOSE DUES PAYMENTS!

4.	 Mail the sealed envelope. 
	 - Ballots received after 10:30 am PT on October 26, 2023 will not be counted. 
	 - Ballots not returned in the provided RETURN ENVELOPE will not be counted. 
	 - Ballots must be returned by U.S.Mail to be counted. Hand-delivered ballots will not be counted.
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